
Beer Booth Committee meeting Monday, April 15th, 5:30 at Drakes Brewery, 895 Riverfront, W. Sac

1 message

Gary Wegener <gwegener4098@gmail.com>

Sun, Apr 14, 2019 at 12:55 PM

To: Gary Wegener <gwegener4098@gmail.com>, Jeff Kowes <Jeff@thelocalguys.net>, Dean & Janice Labadie <delabadie@sbcglobal.net>, avaldreteiv@live.com, Joe Muller <jmulleragconsultant@gmail.com>, Jeff Williams <jrwsrkd2015@yahoo.com>, Katherine Vandiest <ClarksburgRotary@gmail.com>, josh@husickstaphouse.com, Andrew Dowling <andrewdowling@comcast.net>, Bob Poppenga <rhpoppenga@ucdavis.edu>, Steve Boschken <Steve@boschken.com>, Tom Engle <singlengle@gmail.com>, Scott Matter <matter0202@yahoo.com>, Josh Kriess <morsignore@comcast.net>, Kenneth <kenneth@wilsonvineyards.com>, Cecil Padilla <cpadilla@dcn.org>, Muffy Hoppin <mhoppin@sbcglobal.net>, Gary Holman <fuzzmo@sbcglobal.net>, Don Lambert <lambertd@sbcglobal.net>

Thank Cecil for the reminder...


Main agenda items are club preferences about allocation of slots for the fair, and what organizational structure should we have for the fair? We have alot of moving parts. Would also like to discuss if we morph an 'executive committee' for the main planning, with then everyone's responsibility being the dissemination of information and getting the signups? (All are welcome, but should a smaller subset of the Beer Booth Committee do the main planning?)

Attached is the contact listing with all the updates I got. Also the draft minutes from the last meeting.

Gary

2 attachments

 **Committee listing.xlsx**
17K

 **20190325 minutes.docx**
339K